
We invite you to join GIC as we honor our longstanding Board Member, J. Paul Horne,  with our 

2024 Global Citizen Award. 

The Global Citizen Award is given to individuals who have demonstrated, in their business or 

personal lives, a commitment to the principles set forth in our mission and vision. 

Recipients of the Global Citizen Award have been strong advocates of GIC’s efforts to be a 

leader in influencing world policies for the greater good through cooperative, international 

engagement among diverse thought leaders. 

 

 

 

 

 

PURCHASE YOUR TRIBUTE OR TICKET HERE  

    

             Global Citizen Award  

                          Tribute Options 

We invite you to support GIC by placing a congratulatory message for Paul or 

a company ad in our tribute booklet. 

   Congratulatory Messages/Tributes: 

• Full-Page Message: $1500 

• Half-Page Message: $750 

• Quarter-Page Message: $375 

 

 

 

 

 

Global Citizen Award 

Date: Tuesday, December 3, 2024  

Time: 7:00PM  

Venue: New York Athletic Club 
 

 

Paul Horne is an active independent international market economist since retiring as a managing director and 

European equity market economist at Salomon Smith Barney/ Citigroup in London.  In addition to the Global 

Interdependence Center, he is on the Boards of the Committee for the Republic in Washington, DC and the American 

Library of Paris Foundation. He writes for The European Institute (supported by the University of Maryland and the 

Bertelsmann Foundation) and is on the forecasting and editorial panels of the National Association for Business 

Economics. He and Mrs. Horne live in Alexandria, VA.  

Paul has been a dedicated supporter of GIC for over 30 years. As a longstanding Board Member, Paul’s involvement 

and support of the organization has been instrumental, especially in coordinating GIC’s biennial programming in Paris, 

where Paul has generously hosted our Members’  Roundtable Meetings at the historical Cercle de l’Union 

Interalliée.  Paul’s unwavering commitment to the GIC College of Central Bankers has facilitated the platform’s 

significant growth from its inception in 2018.  We are pleased to recognize Paul for his ongoing contribution and 

dedication to the Global Interdependence Center and the College of Central Bankers, and we are happy to announce 

him as the recipient of this year’s Global Citizen Award. 

The award presentation will take place at the CCB Symposium Dinner on December 3
rd

 at the NYAC. Registration is now 

available.  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.interdependence.org/events/browse/gic-college-of-central-bankers-symposium/

